
WSR 23-16-067
WITHDRAWAL OF PROPOSED RULES

BOARD OF REGISTRATION
FOR PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERS

AND LAND SURVEYORS
[Filed July 27, 2023, 12:10 p.m.]

The board of registration for professional engineers and land 
surveyors requests withdrawal of the proposed rule making filed as WSR 
23-14-108, WAC 196-29-110. The CR-102 was filed on July 3, 2023, and 
appeared in issue 23-14 of the State Register. This document serves as 
the official notification of our withdrawal.

Ken Fuller, PE
Director
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